
 

 

        
        Monday 29th April 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears ‘Making Porridge’  
 
This week, we are reading the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We will be learning 
about where porridge oats come from. We will be following a recipe, writing a list of 
instructions, making our own porridge and tasting it. 
 
Please let us know if your child needs this activity adapting due to any allergies.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Davenport and Mrs Berry  
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